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1.
The purpose of the Working Group is to present specific recommendations on concrete issues regarding the workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) and strengthening of the inter-American human rights system (IAHRS). It is, therefore, a process with defined content and time-frame, unlike the regular, ongoing dialogue being held by the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) with the Inter-American Court of Human Rights and the IACHR.
2.
It is proposed that once the issues to be addressed by the Working Group are determined, it will carry out its work in three phases:
· An initial information gathering phase (allowing for general discussion of the system); 
· A second phase devoted to assessment of each issue and identification of possible options for action on each; and
· A third phase for preparation and approval of recommendations to be referred to the Permanent Council for consideration.
3.
In order to produce optimal proposals from a qualitative and quantitative standpoint, it would be very useful for Phase One of the process to be as inclusive as possible.
4.
The Working Group should submit its recommendations by no later than the first regular meeting of December of this year.
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�.	This is a Guidelines paper designed to be flexible and adaptable to any circumstances the Group may encounter in the course of its work.








